
 
        November 27, 2018 
 
 
BY HAND DELIVERY AND ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 
Luly E. Massaro, Commission Clerk 
Rhode Island Public Utilities Commission 
89 Jefferson Boulevard 
Warwick, RI 02888 
 
RE:     Docket 4888 – The Narragansett Electric Company d/b/a National Grid 

2019 Energy Efficiency Program Plan Technical Reference Manual and Evaluations 
 
Dear Ms. Massaro: 
 

I have enclosed a USB Flash Drive containing the electronic copy of National Grid’s1 
2019 Technical Reference Manual (TRM) and the final reports from nine (9) evaluations 
referenced in the TRM.  The Company submits these documents in support of the proposed 
Energy Efficiency Program Plan for 2019 (the 2019 Plan or Plan).    

 
The 2019 TRM describes the energy efficiency measures National Grid will be 

implementing in 2019.  The 2019 TRM builds on the work of past years, and many of the 
measures described in the 2019 TRM are the same as the measures described in the 2018 TRM.  
Note, however, that several measures have changed as a result of either baseline changes or 
results from evaluation activities.   
 

Thank you for your attention to this filing.  If you have any questions, please contact me 
at 781-907-2121.  

 
        Sincerely,  
 

    
        
   Raquel J. Webster 

cc: Dockets 4888/4889 Service Lists  
Jon Hagopian, Esq. 

 
 

                                                 
1 The Narragansett Electric Company d/b/a National Grid (National Grid or Company).  

Raquel Webster 
Senior Counsel 

40 Sylvan Rd. Waltham, MA 02451 
T: 781-907-2121raquel.webster@nationalgrid.com www.nationalgrid.com 



Certificate of Service 
 
I hereby certify that a copy of the cover letter and any materials accompanying this certificate was 
electronically transmitted to the individuals listed below.   
 
The paper copies of this filing are being hand delivered to the Rhode Island Public Utilities Commission 
and to the Rhode Island Division of Public Utilities and Carriers. 
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